

Greater Chicago Infusion Nurses Society (GCINS)

Invites you for a dinner and webinar on December 8,2021- 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM

At The Clubhouse Oak Brook 298 Oakbrook Center, Oak Brook, IL 60523

Topic:

"The Psychological Crisis of COVID19 that too few are talking about: Clinicians at Risk."

Meet and greet the 2022-2024 GCINS Governing Board

President: Ana Jay, RN, BSN

President Elect: Teresa Dubovich, DNP, MPH, RN

Secretary: Marika Loftman-Davis, RN, BSN

Treasurer: Valsa Eettikal, RN, NP

Presidential Advisor: Rose Koshy, RN, BSN, CRNI, VA-BC

Networking and refreshments start at 6:00 PM